

AHVLA, Woodham Lane, New Haw, Addlestone, Surrey, KT15 3NB t +44 (01932) 341111 f +44 (01932) 357608

Mr Spartacus {By E-Mail}

Defra Ref: 6767, 6768

Date: 24 July 2014

Dear Mr Spartacus

TRANSFER OF REQUEST TO DEFRA

I am writing to you to inform you that the two requests for information that you have recently submitted to the AHVLA below, are being transferred to the Defra team.

- Number of TB Cattle Slaughtered in Pilot Zones in 2012 (ATIC0384).
 Defra Ref:- 6767
- Ex Secretary of State's recently published piece in The Telegraph. Defra Ref:- 6768

Both requests will be responded to by 18 August 2014.

Any further correspondence regarding these and any other request for information regarding Project SE3131 should be sent to the following email address tbadmin@Defra.gsi.gov.uk

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me at the email address below.

Yours sincerely

Andy Bacon

Access to Information Team

enquiries@ahvla.gsi.gov.uk